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 BECKER PUBLIC SCHOOLS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              Dr. Stephen L. Malone 

   12000 Hancock Street          Superintendent 

Becker, MN 55308-9585                                                                          Phone: 763-261-4502 

                       smalone@becker.k12.mn.us 
  

 

Date: September 12, 2018 

To:  School Board 

From: Dr. Malone 

RE: Meeting Notes, September 17, 2018 

 

3A.  I recommend closing the meeting under MS 13D.03 to discuss labor 
negotiations strategy. 
 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 


